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January 23, 2025 
 
Thursday, January 30th  Early Dismissal 1:40 pm for Student Led Conferences 
    Student Led Conferences 2:00 – 6:00 pm 
Friday, January 31st  Matching Day – come as your friend! 
Monday, February 3rd  Professional Development Day – no school for students 
Thursday, February 6th  PAC hot lunch – Little Caesar’s 
    PAC meeting – 7:00 pm in the library 
 
Please regularly check the school website for calendar and event updates. 

 
 
Student Led Conferences – Thursday, January 30th 
Our annual Studen-led conferences will take place on Thursday, January 30th. This is 
an opportunity for your students to guide you through their learning to date this 
school year. Conferences will be held from 2:00 – 6:00 pm. Classroom teachers will 
provide further information specific to individual classes. 
 
A reminder that students will be dismissed at 1:40 on Thursday to facilitate the 
conferences. Please arrange for early pickup.  
 

 
Professional Development Day – Monday, February 3rd  
A reminder that Monday, February 3rd is a Professional Development 
Day at Coquitlam River Elementary – and also Kwayhquitlum Middle, 
for those of you who’s kids have elder siblings at the middle school! 
 
School is closed for all students that day and will resume on the 
Tuesday! 
 

 
 
English Kindergarten Registration Opens Soon 
Program of Choice registration closed yesterday. Information from the district regarding placement will be 
sent to families by the end of the month.  
 
Registration for English Kindergarten takes places Februarya 4th to 7th. Information and registration 
documents are available to download on the school district website’s registration page: 
 

https://www.sd43.bc.ca/Schools/Registration/Pages/default.aspx#/= 
 

If your child was born in 2020, they are eligible to register for Kindergarten for the 2025-2026 school year. 
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